
 

 TRUCKEE MEADOWS WATER 
AUTHORITY 

Board of Directors 
  

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 

Due to a lack of items, the regularly 
scheduled July 17, 2019 meeting of the 
Truckee Meadows Board of Directors 

has been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting of the Truckee Meadows Water Authority Board of 
Directors is scheduled for Wednesday, August, 21, 2019, at the Sparks 
City Council Chambers, Legislative Building, 745 Fourth Street, Sparks, 
Nevada.  
 
If you have any questions, please call 834-8002.  
 
Thank you. 
 


